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WRITTEN QUESTION E-6875/08
by Willy Meyer Pleite (GUE/NGL)
to the Commission

Subject: Grand Scala Project (Aragaon)

In its reply to my question E-0516/08 of 1 April, the Commission claimed that it was aware of the 
'Grand Scala' project in the Aragonese Autonomous Community, and that it had sent a letter to the 
Spanish Authorities to investigate further the issues raised in my question in relation to the relevant 
EC environmental law, The Commission went on to say that the response of the Spanish authorities 
was due for 5 April 2008, and that after assessment, the Commission would inform me of the results 
of the investigation. However, I have yet to hear a single word from the Commission on this subject.

- has the Commission received a reply from the Spansh authorities on the 'Grand Scala' 
Project? If so, what are the results of the investigation?

- What conclusions has the Commission drawn from the information provided by the Spanish 
authorities?

- Has the Commission now ascertained whether this project complies with EC environmental 
law?


